
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
ON REDISTRICTING  

  
The Governing Board of the Tri-
City Healthcare District will 
conduct a Public Hearing at a 
Regular Board meeting scheduled 
for 3:30 p.m. on Thursday March 
31, 2022.  The public is invited to 
participate via Zoom at  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/8301470651
0?pwd=MDJuRXpWa25JZk1lRGlqQ
2JoT254UT09.   
Meeting ID: 830 1470 6510 
Passcode: 044627 
The purpose of the Public Hearing 
is to discuss the process and 
consideration and approval of a 
minimal change map. For more 
information please contact Teri L. 
Donnellan, Executive Assistant at 
Tri-City Medical Center 
 (760) 940-3348.  
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